
 
From: Starla Hayes <shayes@plantationoncrystalriver.com> 

Date: January 13, 2022 at 5:18:21 PM EST 

To: mrc604@tampabay.rr.com 

Cc: Caitlynn Runnells crunnells@plantationoncrystalriver.com 

Subject: SE Llama Assn 

 

Good afternoon Mary Rose, 

  

Please note that I have corrected the dates in our system for the SSLA 2023 conference. 

I am not sure how I did that but we have caught it in time and all is good. 

Here is the new booking link that will work on the dates of March 10 -14, 2022 and any 

stay in between. 

You must enter your arrival and departure dates to get the full availability of the dates 

you want to stay. 

Not all rooms in the block or held for 4 nights. 

  
https://www.choicehotels.com/reservations/groups/KX67Q0 
  
Let me know if you know of any other names that may have booked already; I want to make sure they 
are linked to the group and get the group rates as 
long as not booked with a third party. 
  
Thank you for your understanding. 
  
We are looking forward to welcoming your return. 
  

  

Starla Hayes 

Sales Manager 

Plantation on Crystal River 

Office:  352-795-1605 Ext 3 

Direct: 352-651-5708 

9301 West Fort Island Trail Crystal River FL 34429 USA 
www.PlantationOnCrystalRiver.com 
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